
On Wednesday October 31st, 2018 the ramp from under N5 (highlighted in Red) will be closed due to the Construction of Bridge N64. A detour will be opened where by traffic will enter Hotel Rd, make a 

right onto the detour (in blue) around the edge of Lot A and back on to HOV road to continue towards Short Term Parking. Work preceding this detour includes a temporary shutdown of the left lane of HOV 

Road for the activation of new traffic signals. When the signals are activated, the detour will commence. Traffic that will be affected: Vehicles coming from Lindbergh towards Short Term Parking, Vehicles 

traveling down Ramp A towards Short Term Parking
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